
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru  

Phase IX/2021/Selection Post 

Post Category No. KK11021, 

SCIENTIFIC ASSISTANT (COMPUTER SCIENCE) IN  

DTE OF AERONAUTICAL QUALITY ASSURANCE 

  

    

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 26/09/2022.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase IX/2021 for the above post, are held Ineligible, in consultation with User 

Department for the reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have also 

been informed about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

  

Final  List of Ineligible Candidates  

SL.No. Roll No. Name of candidate Category Remarks 

1.  1193111163 YASH SINHA EWS 
Ineligible.  Hardcopy of application 
along with documents not recd 

2.  1193111245 PRACHI SINGH EWS 
Ineligible.  No hardcopy of 
application form.  Only documents 
enclosed 

3.  1193201156 AESHWAR KIRTI RAJ EWS 
Ineligible.  Hardcopy of application 
along with documents not recd 

4.  1193905062 
SAURABH PRATAP 

SAMRAT 
OBC 

Ineligible.  No EQ.  Has not studied 
the subject prescribed in the 
Recruitment Rules for the post  

5.  2193029234 RUBU MOHANTY EWS 
Ineligible.  Hardcopy of application 
along with documents not recd 

6.  4193100239 SOURAV SHARMA EWS 
Ineligible.  Hardcopy of application 
along with documents not recd 

7.  5193002396 NAKUL SHARMA UR 
Ineligible.  No EQ.  Has not studied 
the subject prescribed in the 
Recruitment Rules for the post 

8.  5193003069 SHWETA NEGI UR 
Ineligible.  No EQ.  Exp not in related 
field as prescribed in RR for the post. 

9.  5193003750 ABU KAUNEN NAWAZ UR 
Ineligible.  No EQ.  Has not studied 
the subject prescribed in the 
Recruitment Rules for the post 

10.  5193010791 HIMANSHI MITTAL UR 
Ineligible.  Hardcopy of application 
along with documents not recd 

11.  5193015372 KISHAN KUNAL EWS 
Ineligible.  No EQ.  Has not studied 
the subject prescribed in the 
Recruitment Rules for the post 

12.  5193016479 SAKSHAM SACHDEVA EWS 
Ineligible.  No EQ.   Has not studied 
the subject & do not possess 
experience in related field as 



prescribed in the Recruitment Rules 
for the post 

13.  5193024760 AJIT GUSAIN EWS 
Ineligible.  No EQ.  Has not studied 
the subject prescribed in the 
Recruitment Rules for the post 

14.  5193049242 MANSI BHARDWAJ EWS 
Ineligible.  No EQ.  No exp certificate 
enclosed 

15.  7193030980 SOURABH NEGI EWS 
Ineligible.  Hardcopy of application 
along with documents not recd 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

  

TENTATIVE LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No. 
Roll No. Name of candidate Category Remarks 

1 
1193022393 KARAN TIWARI EWS Eligible.   

2 
1193111624 HONEY KUMARI EWS Eligible 

3 
1193601202 

RAGHAVENDRA 
SINGH 

UR Eligible 

4 
1193900442 

ABHAY PRATAP 
SINGH 

EWS Eligible 

5 

2193001635 
ABHISHEK 
UPADHYAY 

EWS Eligible  

6 
2193006965 ABHISHEK KUMAR UR Eligible 

7 
2193008072 ANISH SINGH EWS Eligible 

8 
4193002646 PRIYANKA SHARMA EWS Eligible 

9 
5193002825 AASTHA GARG UR Eligible 

10 
5193007695 PRIYVART RAGHAV UR Eligible 

11 
5193011095 

ASHUTOSH KUMAR 
SINGH 

EWS Eligible 

12 
5193019751 AKHIL KUMAR OBC Eligible 

13 
5193024132 NITISH KUMAR OBC Eligible  



14 
5193026265 RAKESH KUMAR EWS Eligible 

15 
5193027016 ROBIN CHAUDHARY EWS Eligible 

16 

5193032127 PRALEKHA JHA EWS 

Eligible as UR only.  Ineligible as  
EWS as EWS certificate 
submitted is not within the 
crucial date i.e not for  Income 
Assessment Year 2020-2021 and 
issued after 01.04.2021 

17 
5193034816 ARCHANA SHARMA EWS Eligible 

18 
5193036844 AYUSH GOYAL UR Eligible 

19 
5193036932 

GOURAV KUMAR 
UDENIYA 

SC Eligible 

20 
7193120776 MOHIT GUPTA UR Eligible 

21 
8193000605 

PECHETTI DHANA 
SRUJANA 

OBC Eligible 

22 
8193000702 G SHIVA TEJA UR Eligible 

23 
8193012338 BHAGAVATHY K R EWS Eligible 

24 
8193034549 S R TAPAN KRISH UR Eligible 

25 
5193040375 MANISH AGRAWAL EWS Eligible 

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility fully. 

Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled by the 

Commission. 

  

  

   

SSC (KKR), Bengaluru 

26.10.2022 

  

 


